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Rule Filing Announcement 
 
 
 In light of the governor’s executive orders declaring and extending the public health emergency and in the 
interest of the health and safety of our staff and rule filers, an emergency amendment has been made to 1.24.10.15 
NMAC, effective April 29, 2020.  All rule filings may now be accomplished via email, with a valid digital signature 
on a reviewed and approved Transmittal Form.  Please be advised, that all filings of all rule filing will continue to 
take place on submittal deadline dates only, until further notice: 
http://www.srca.nm.gov/nmac/nmregister/pdf/2020-schedule.pdf. 
 If your agency needs to file on any different date, pursuant to either Subsection D of Section 14-4-5 or 
Section 14-4-5.6 NMSA 1978, alternate arrangements can be made on a case by case basis.  If you do need to file on 
any other date, please send your request to Matthew Ortiz at matt.ortiz@state.nm.us or at 505-476-7941. 

http://www.srca.nm.gov/nmac/nmregister/pdf/2020-schedule.pdf
mailto:matt.ortiz@state.nm.us

